City of Urbana
Office of the Mayor 400 South Vine Street

Diane Wolfe Marlin Urbana, IL 61801
Office: (217) 384-2456
dwmarlin@urbanaillinois.us

CITY QF
March 14,2018
To: Urbana City Council Members Maryalice Wu, Eric Jakobsson, Aaron Ammons,
William Brown, Dennis Roberts, Dean Hazen and Jared Miller
From: Diane Wolfe Marlin D/\/\
Re: Appointments to Boards and Commissions

I am pleased to submit the following Appointments for your approval:
APPOINTMENTS

Property Maintenance Code Board of Appeals — term ending June 30,2021
David C. Crow

Mr. Crow has lifetime hands-on involvement in the construction industry and is currently the
President of TCT Construction, Inc and East Central Illinois Service Group of Urbana. Mr. Crow
studied Civil Engineering at North Carolina State University and the University of Florida. Mr.
Crow also serves on the Building Safety Code Board of Appeals.

Tree Commission — term ending June 30, 2021
Bridget McGill

Ms. McGill has been a resident of the City of Urbana for approximately 48 years and currently is
employed as a Property Manager. Ms. McGill loves trees and living in a Tree City. Ms. McGill
is appreciative of the community’s longstanding commitment to maintaining a healthy urban
forest and is proud of our leadership as a Tree City.
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